
Important Notice Regarding Correction of Errors in Marksheets 

 

As per the instructions from the Syndicate of University of Calcutta all students 

who appeared in different End Semester/ Mid Semester/ Part 3 and 

Supplimentary Examinations conducted by the University must send the details of 

the errors in their marksheet to the respective Heads of Department within 10 am 

Thursday, 23rd September, 2021. This is the last chance given by the University to 

correct the errors. No complain will be entertained by the University later. 

Concerned students are requested to take this call as extremely urgent for their 

own interest. Only the complaints of those who report such errors will be sent to 

the University for corrections. 


